
 

Last year the government made changes to the visa requirements for overseas backpackers who 

volunteered on organic farms. Now these farmers have to provide payslips to workers. Gympie's Dawn 

Perryman says the changes will soon force her to close the doors on a successful business. Annie 

Gaffney asked her how many alpacas she has on her farm. 

 

The below link is to the sound bite interview 

 

https://soundcloud.com/abc-sunshine-coast/changes-to-woofing-visas-spells-end-of-local-alpaca-farm  
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